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Grand Knight’s Comments: Roger Khouri 
 

Dear brothers, 

  

It has been a very long and hard road over the last few 
years.  Both in our personal lives and as a Church 
community, we have been challenged.  As Knights we 
stand firm in our faith to meet each challenge by relying 
on Christ to see us through it.  The journey is not yet 
over but it is simply causing us to re-think and to 
respond to it. 
  
As Knights, we need to help one another renew our faith 
and to help build up the parish community again.  The 
way that this will take place is going to be a fluid 
approach.  I invite you all to share your thoughts on how 

we can respond.   
  
I would like to ask that we reach out to brother Knights and check-in on them.  
Even a simple "hello" phone call will go a long way to strengthen a sense of our 
brotherhood. 
  
Please join us this Thursday September 8th to kick off planning for our 
Fraternal Year at our General Meeting.  I'd like to emphasize reaching out to 
brother Knights in our council to welcome them back.  And, perhaps we can 
discuss what we may wish to do for our parish.  Of course, I fully appreciate 
everyone's comfort levels and time commitments, so, let's try to put our minds 
together to make good things happen. 
  
I'm proud to be back as your Grand Knight.  Thanks so very much for bro. Martin 
Healy who led our council as Grand Knight during a very tough year during Covid.  
Congratulations to everyone who made it on to our Executive Committee! 
  
Thanks brothers and see you on Thursday night at 7 pm in our council chambers. 
 
Trust in the LORD with all your heart And do not lean on your own understanding.  
In all your ways acknowledge Him, And He will make your paths straight.” 
(Proverbs 3:5,6. Thanks in advance. God bless 
 

July 01, 2022 To June 30, 2023 – New Executive  
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Grand Knight:   Roger Khouri 
 
Deputy Grand Knight:   Tony Zylstra 
 
Financial Secretary:  James Vollmer 
 
Chancellor:   Vacant 
 
Advocate:   Matt Duffy 
 
Treasurer:   John Bulsza 
 
Recorder:   Michael Butler 
 
Warden:   Terrance Holcombe 
 
Trustee 1st Year:   Vacant 
 
Trustee 2nd Year:   Gio Susini 
 
Trustee 3rd Year:   Michael Wojtak 
 
Inside Guard:   Lawrence Jardine 
 
Outside Guard:  Vacant 
 

Congratulations! 
 
 

 
 
 
 



                                               
 

 Knights of Columbus 
  September 2022 Newsletter 

Serving Our Church And Community 

St. Peter’s Parish Council 13404 – 533 Clarence Street, London, Ontario, N6G 3N1 

 

A Reflection From Mother Theresa Of Calcutta 
 

  
 
“People are often unreasonable, illogical and self centered. 
Forgive them anyway. 
If you are kind, people may accuse you of selfish, 
ulterior motives. Be kind anyway. 
If you are successful, you will win some false 
friends and some true enemies. Succeed anyway. 
If you are honest and frank, people may cheat you. 
Be honest and frank anyway. 
What you spend years building, someone could 
destroy overnight. Build anyway. 
If you find serenity and happiness, they may be 
jealous. Be happy anyway. 
The good you do today, people will often forget 
tomorrow. Do good anyway. 
Give the world the best you have, and it may never 
be enough. Give your best anyway.” 
 
You see, in the final analysis, it is between you and 
your God. It was never between you and them anyway. 
 
(From Tony Nother, Grand Knight and St. John Divine Parish 
Newsletter Editor. Thanks Tony)  
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Remember in your prayers 
those who are ill and pray 

for the repose of the 
deceased souls 

 
 
s 

                                              For The Good Of The Order 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 


